
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 9:32 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: food scrap recycling pilot program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 9:29 PM 

To: Wendy MacMillan 

Subject: Re: food scrap recycling pilot program  

  

Dear Ms. MacMillan -- Thank you for your email and happy New Year. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Wendy MacMillan <wendymacmillan@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 9:01 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: food scrap recycling pilot program  

  

Hi,  

 

 I am writing to voice my support for the food scrap recycling program and would love to be a 

part of the pilot program if you still need volunteers.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Wendy MacMillan 

 

wendymacmillan@gmail.com 


